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A new Scouts BSA Girl Troop in the north Corvallis area is being formed!!

Our first big event will be attending overnight Scout Camp at Camp Baker in
Florence, OR the week of July 7. Girls must be at least 11 years old to join.
Scouts BSA is a fantastic way to get outside, develop lifelong skills and make
new friends! Contact brian.stroup@gmail.com for more information!

The Corvallis School District does not necessarily sponsor or endorse this organization or its
activities. The District assumes no liability for its contents or events arising out of this
distribution.
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